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25 June 2024 
 
An Upper House inquiry has been established to examine the impacts of the Sydney Science Park and 
the Aerotropolis developments on Western Sydney. 
 
The Public Accountability and Works Committee will specifically look into the impacts of these 
developments on planning, land use, public works, employment, the environment as well as transport.  
 
The Chair of the committee, Ms Abigail Boyd MLC said: 'The committee is keen to examine the 
implications of these major projects in full and understand any lessons for current government policy in 
relation to these developments and Western Sydney more broadly.' 
 
The Chair concluded: 'These two projects are significantly transforming the area of South West Sydney 
and local residents deserve to know more about how they will be affected and when they can expect 
works to begin.' 
 
Have your say  
The committee welcomes submissions from interested stakeholders and members of the community.  
The closing date for submissions is Friday 2 August 2024. 
 
Further information about the inquiry, including the terms of reference, can be found on the inquiry 
webpage. 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, Ms Abigail Boyd MLC, on (02) 9230 3676. 
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